
Memories of the Rally 

Every year, it was customary in our center to organize the Rally. This consisted of an excursion 

of 3 or 4 days duration, with the students of 3rd year of the high school, on foot, where the 

students toured around our region of Anoia, spending the nights in areas of 'camping or in 

school hostels. Along the way they found several springs and one of the activities was to 

measure their flow. It was done by calculating the time it takes to imply a 1.5 L bottle of water. 

In 2019 it was not possible to visit all these sources, but if we look at the attached table, one of 

them, that of the Casals was already dry. The last two years have not been possible due to the 

pandemic. We hope to do it again next year and that the sources are not affected by climate 

change. 

 


